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THEME   The head that once was crowned with thorns is crowned with glory now.  As we 
celebrate the kingship of Christ, may we be given grace to acknowledge afresh his rule in our 
lives and to serve him with deeper commitment and greater enthusiasm thereby hastening by 
our life and work, the time when he will be universally recognized as Lord and Saviour.  

WELCOME:  We welcome Fr. Joe MacKenzie this weekend.  

FEASTS THIS WEEK:  

Monday:  St. Cecilia – Virgin & Martyr Wednesday:  St. Andrew Dung-Lac – Priest 
and Companions of Vietnam 

Next Sunday:  The Season of Advent begins   

DAILY MASS:     No daily Mass this week.        COLLECTION:   $ 1,685.00 

PARISH BULLETIN:  Notices can be called in to Donna Lewis at 902-564-2047 or sent via e-
mail to grahamanddonna@hotmail.com.  It would be appreciated if all notices could be sent by 

Thursday afternoon. Thank you.   

KOC MEETING:  KOC 4th Degree monthly meeting will be held on Sunday, November 28th 
from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Fatima Hall.  Double Vax and ID required and 
masks must be worn at all times.  



KOC 4
TH

 DEGREE:  KOC 4th Degree Fr. Wm MacLeod Assembly 0797 will be holding their 
installation of officers on Sunday, November 28th at 2:00 p.m. in Our Lady of Fatima Church.  
All are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

HOME ENERGY SAVING PROGRAM FOR SENIORS:  You may qualify for Efficiency 
Nova Scotia’s HomeWarming program (www.homewarming.ca). The HomeWarming program 
retrofits home to reduce heating costs by increase insulation and reducing drafts. These 
improvements make the home more comfortable and result in lower heating costs. This program 
is TOTALLY FREE FOR THE HOMEOWNER and has been designed for Low-income 
families and Seniors on fixed income. For further information and assistance with the 
application, please contact Kevin at 902 202-5700 

CWL: 

GENERAL MEETING:  Our next General Monthly meeting will be on 
Sunday, November 21st at 2:00 p.m. in the basement of the glebe. 
BAKE SALE:  We will be holding our Annual Bake Sale this year on 
December 4th and 5th as we have been given the “all clear” from the 
Department of Health.  
DUES:  Our Annual Dues of $ 22.00 are now due.  They can be given 
directly to Jackie Burton or put in the collection basket with your name and 

marked CWL dues.  It would be appreciated if members could have their dues in by the end of 
November at the latest.  
POP TABS & EYEGLASSES:  We are continuing to collect pop tabs and eyeglasses.                                         
PLASTIC COVER TOPS: Due to Covid, we are unable to deliver the plastic tops to Moncton.  
We will be putting a hold on collections at this time and will resume when the situation allows.  
You may continue to hold them at home for the time being.  Thank-you for your donations thus 
far.  
CHURCH LINENS:     November – Kay MacDonald    December – Lillian Wilde                                             
LOAVES AND FISHES:   Group # 1.  If anyone is interested in volunteering at Loaves & 
Fishes, please call Marguerite at 539-5182.  
A day without prayer is a day without blessing and life without prayer is life without power.  

  

 

  The Point Edward Women’s Institute Christmas Tea & Sale will be held 
on Sunday, November 21st from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the WINS Hall in 
Edwardsville.   Admission is $ 5.00 and includes a boxed lunch.  Double 
Vaccination and Masks will be required.  We are asking for your support in 
attending our Annual Christmas Tea & Sale.  We will have tables of crafts 
for sale as well as home baking, preserves and a white elephant table.  

Please bring your own bags if possible.  Hope to see you there! 
 

   


